
P U B L I C  O P E N  H O U S E
YOUR OPPORTUNITY TO PROVIDE FEEDBACK ON POTENTIAL 

REDEVELOPMENT FOR THE NORTHERN PORTION OF THE MILL SITE

WHEN: 5.13.24 from 6 to 7 PM   
WHERE: EDWARDS-ALEXANDER PARK SHELTER | 210 2ND ST

The Village of Port Edwards received a grant to explore potential reuses of the Administration 
Building on the north side of the former Mill property. The purpose for the plan is to develop a new 
vision for the property that best advances community and neighborhood goals. 

On Monday, May 13th, an informal public open house will be held to view, learn about, 
and comment on the plan.  Attendees will have the opportunity to review and comment 
on four site concept alternatives that set the stage for potential future redevelopment of the 
property. This event will be hosted by the Village of Port Edwards and their planning consultant, 
Vandewalle & Associates. 

For more information, please visit the Village website: www.vi.portedwards.wi.gov

Questions? For additional information on the event or any part of the planning process,  
please contact: Duane Gau, Village Administrator at villageadmin@portedwardswi.gov

JOIN THE DISCUSSION

You are  INVITED to  ATTEND a public  Open House

http://www.vi.portedwards.wi.gov
mailto:villageadmin%40portedwardswi.gov?subject=

